
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF" GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 
VICE PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Your letter dated January 3 arrived this morning. Yesterday

I sent you the forms and list of dividends. Called Chase
 
Manhattan this morning and was given the figure of $4,274.40
 
as your interest for 1965.
 

If you're still down under at this time next year it would 
probably make Chase Manhattan happier to have a note from you 
requesting them to give the figure to us. Which was what 
Miss Cappitella tried to persuade me to get from you this time. 
She broke down and gave me the information when I mentioned. 
that R.C. had an account at Chase and that one of Chase's 
Senior Vice Presidents was on our Board. They will be sending
the information to you, as they must do by law, but probably 
not until later in the month. 

I am glad to hear of the continuing improvement of your hand. 
As Mr. Schauer will be when he returns to the office. He is 
out with a very bad cold but hopes to return on Monday. He, 
by the way, thought the enclosed might be of some interest to 
you. Weill look for your article in the Franklin Institute Jr. 

Best Wishes for the New Year and for conti~ng mending of the
 
hand.
 

Sincerely, 

r 


